
Happy New Year!  

Unusually warm weather and low 

snow depths  may lead to course 

changes this year for the 

Noquemanon Cross County Ski 

Race.  Please volunteer!  We  

could use more volunteers for the 

Noquemanon and the U.P. 200.  

See page 2 for volunteer 

contacts. 

 

U.P. 200/MNR: 

February 11-15, 2016 

Doors Open 9:00 A.M 

Swap & Shop: 

February 6, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Negaunee Township Hall 

Noquemanon: 

January 23, 2016 

January 2016 

MONTHLY MEETING: MQT 
County Health Dept. Bldg., 
Lower Level, Negaunee Twp. 
Date: February 4, 2016 
Time: 7:00 PM 
 
CLUB OFFICERS, 2016 
Pres. Lou Gembolis, KG8NK 
VP. Jack Nelson, N8JRN 
Sec. Michael Beltz, KD8JIR 
Treas. Lucille Scotti, KD8PTE 
Board Members: 
Greg Hanson, KI8AF 
Lee Rowe, KD8BJC 
Fred Mouser, KD8JIP 
 
STANDING WAVE 
Editor, Jim KF5KAI 
Publishing, Jim KF5KAI 
Distribution, Greg KI8AF 



  HARA membership? New member or need to renew your membership? 
  Dues can be mailed to the Hiawatha Amateur Radio Association, PO 
  BX 1183, Marquette, MI 49855. Dues annual rate structure: Single 
  $15.00, Family $20.00, Associate $10.00, Family associate $15.00, 
 Student $7.50. More information and an application form is available at 
                                                    http://www.qsl.net/k8lod/mebership.html  
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Don’t forget to buy a few raffle tickets! 

The monthly newsletter of the Hiawatha Amateur Radio Association of Marquette, MI. 
Comments and suggestions can be sent to the club at P.O. BX 1183, Marquette, MI 49855 
Or to the Editor at jimsalzwedel@yahoo.com   Club info, membership, dues etc. can be found  
on our Website at www.qsl.net/k8lod.  Annual membership dues can be sent to club address. 

You don’t have to be present to win! 

Noquemanon Ski Race: 23JAN-24JAN 
Contact Rich, N8GBA, at 249-3837 or  
e-mail:  n8gba@att.net    
http://www.noquemanon.com/ 

U.P. 200/MNR: 11FEB-15FEB 
Contact Paul, KB0P,  
e-mail: pwracine@gmail.com 
(906) 362-5446 (w/texting) 
http://up200.org/ 

Ham Radio Volunteer Events: 
Volunteers Still Needed 

And that’s a wrap for another month. If you have an article or something which you may 
Think will be of interest to the club membership get it to me.  Comments and suggestions are 
always welcome. 73 until next month, Jim. 

http://www.qsl.net/k8lod/mebership.html
http://www.qsl.net/k8lod/mebership.html
mailto:jimsalzwedel@yahoo.com
http://www.qsl.net/k8lod
http://www.noquemanon.com/
http://www.noquemanon.com/
mailto:pwracine@gmail.com
http://up200.org/
http://up200.org/

